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LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

Held on Monday 12th October 2015 by email 
 

 
NOTES 

 
Participants: Councillors Pat Clouder, Karen Jewitt and Sue Winborn 
 
 
 
A42/15 LICENSING ACT 2003 – APPLICATION FOR A SUMMARY LICENCE 

REVIEW – 791 LONDON ROAD, THORNTON HEATH, CROYDON, 
CR7 6AW 

 

In respect of 791 London Road, Thornton Heath, Croydon, CR7 6AW, 
the Licensing Sub-Committee considered information circulated by the 
Licensing Manager including: 
 

 A copy of the application including a copy of the relevant certificate 
signed by a Police Chief Superintendent 

 A copy of the premises licence for the premises licence holder - Mr. 
Kibuuka Fred Kyeyune 

 A copy of a Home Office guidance document on summary reviews. 
  

The Council, as licensing authority, has to determine a review of the 
premises licence within 28 days of the application being made.  On 
receipt of the application however the licensing Sub-Committee has 48 
hours to decide whether to take any interim steps pending the full review 
hearing.   

  
The options open to the Licensing Sub-Committee include: 
  

 Modification of the conditions of the premises licence 

 The exclusion of the sale by retail of alcohol from the scope of the 
licence 

 Removal of the designated premises supervisor from the licence 

 Suspension of the licence 
  

The Licensing Sub-Committee, having considered the information 
provided RESOLVED to suspend the licence. 
 

  
 
 
 


